
 
 
 

SCHOOLS ONLINE EVENT 
FOR INTERFAITH WEEK 

Please pass this on to your local school 
Interfaith Week from the 14th -21st November 2021 is celebrated across the UK.  
 
As an interfaith group in Croydon, we are planning to have an online event via zoom 
on 25th November 2021, Thursday 1.00-2.00pm of Primary and Secondary age 
children or groups across the Borough’s schools taking part to celebrate diversity and 
living together with different faith groups in the community.  
We invite schools to participate with a group or class with their lead RE Teachers, or 
any supervisors from classroom facilities, using a projector screen and zoom account 
to join the event.  
 
What is the learning objective of the event?  
We want to celebrate as a community; we learn from each other’s faith and respect 
each religion of our peers and friends at school.   
We aim that this event will encourage pupils to talk about their religion and respect 
each other. So, we encourage schools to participate and kindly ask your response by 
10th November 2021, 5 pm latest, to confirm your school’s participation. You will then 
receive the zoom link. 
 
What do we expect from participant schools?   
We expect a child or group to come up with an idea to present on the event, such as 
any story from their faith, a dance, a religious song, faith-related craft work or 
model i.e. The Good Shepherd, Stories of the prophet, Mecca the Qibla, symbolic 
objects from Sikhism, something to do with Diwali, or other religions, etc. and explain 
the story of the models or any other faith-related performance or presentation 
children would like to do. There is no limitation as far as it is faith-related.  
Who can join? Can individuals participate on behalf of the school?  
Yes, an individual student can participate on behalf of the school or in groups.  
 
The event will be published on the Interfaith Week official website and social platforms 
to promote our schools’ work in Croydon. 
 
Meanwhile, if you need any further information or details, please do not hesitate to 
contact us.  

 

Email: fticroydon@gmail.com  or penny.smith-orr@croydon.gov.uk  
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